From: German Julian CC [mailto:jgerman@cornwall.gov.uk] 
Sent: 01 October 2013 00:26
To: John Adams; jon@jonsmithassociates.net
Subject: FW: J german talk

Example publicity for NDP meeting with community group 15 April 2013

From: B.Willis [mailto:willises12@btinternet.com] 
Sent: 25 March 2013 22:09
To: German Julian CC
Subject: J german talk
Dear Julian,
When we met today you suggested an article in the West Briton. Our article and notice in the Roseland magazine was as per the attached. I have however corrected the date!
regards,
Brian
ST.MAWES & ST.JUST IN ROSELAND SOCIETY
JULIAN GERMAN : NEIGHBOURHOOD PLANS

On Monday 15th April the Society will be holding its Spring Meeting which is open to everyone and is free. 

You may have heard of the Roseland Neighbourhood Plan. It's an important new initiative to which The Society is committed. This Spring Meeting will be an opportunity for people on the Roseland to learn more about the process, and hopefully to be inspired, to participate in the creation of this plan.  

A questionnaire "The FUTURE OF THE ROSELAND " recently went out to all residents asking us what we felt was important for the future of the Roseland. Topics covered included protection of the landscape, health facilities and transport links; there were others. These are all areas where we will have the opportunity to determine our own policy.

Come and hear how our local Parishes and Cornwall Council are starting to tackle the Neighbourhood Plan.   Our Speaker will be Roseland Ward Councillor Julian German, who will also explain how planning decisions are made now and in the future and how it will relate to the legislation ( specifically the National Planning Policy Framework).

The Neighbourhood Plan is a new document, to be prepared by the community, which aims to create a co-ordinated approach for the five Roseland Parishes on matters related to Planning. 
It is being drafted because The Government are easing planning regulations to stimulate growth but will allow communities to determine certain policies if they have Neighbourhood Plans in place. With no plan in place, the recently revised and loosely worded new NPPF will be used as the default, and the Government rather than local people will decide what can be done.   This could affect wind turbine placement, over-ground cabling and building development to name just a few situations.

The Roseland is rich in skills and talents. The Society would like to encourage people with an interest in housing, design, architecture, environment planning, industry, health, transport, maritime industry, education or project management or administration to attend this meeting.

We believe there will be many opportunities during the Neighbourhood Planning process where your knowledge can be put to good use. 

Meeting at St.Mawes Memorial Hall 7.00pm. Monday, 15th April.     Refreshments afterwards.

